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Policy Statement:   
 
All Clemson sponsored Study Abroad programs, including semester-long, faculty-led 
summer, and embedded short-term programs for which students earn Clemson academic 
credit, must be approved for implementation by the International Programs Coordinating 
Committee (IPCC).   
 
The IPCC will accept recommendations from each college at the published deadlines 
and review them according to published criteria.  
 
Prior to inclusion in the College’s portfolio of recommended programs, new and 
repeating faculty directed study abroad programs must meet all operational requirements 
established by Clemson Abroad, as well as criteria set by: 
 

• Department offering credit  

• College Internationalization Committee, or other entity appointed by the Dean of 
the College. If sponsored by multiple colleges, review by all participating 
colleges/units is required. 

 
The IPCC will not review proposals submitted directly by faculty or departments that 
have not been reviewed by Clemson Abroad nor recommended by sponsoring college. 
Program development discussions with Clemson Abroad should begin as early as 
possible and no later than 14 months prior to anticipated program date. 
 
 

 


